Police Committee Meeting
April 24, 2023 4 PM

Meeting called to order at 4 PM
Present-Lisa Smith, June Rushing, Sheryl Scherrer and Senior Officer Garry Jones.

Applications were passed out and reviewed. Total of 3 were turned into City Clerk and
Senior Officer Jones. Out of the 3, only 1 was interviewed due to different
circumstances.One candidate was not lllinois Certified and one rescinded due to lack of

pay.

Committee did look over the 3rd applicant. Interview was conducted and went well with
Tim Condon.

At this time, the committee agreed that Officer Condon met all requirements per the
state of Illinois and the City of Shawneetown. Therefore, this applicant will be presented

to the full board that meets May 8, 2023 @ 6 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM.



